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Hillpark Secondary School

36 Cairngorm Road

Glasgow G43 2XA

Tel: 0141-582-0110

23rd January 2023
	Preparing for the Senior School or Moving On?
· Information for Parents/Carers on the Senior School Curriculum, Personalisation and Choice.  
· Access to information from Trainers, Employers, Colleges and Universities 

· Developing the Young Workforce
Wednesday 1st  February 2023 6.00pm


Dear Parent/Carers, 

S4 and S5 Pupils are about to work through their Personalisation and Choice Programme in PSE to plan and prepare for S5 and S6. In order to support this process and highlight our senior school curriculum, you are invited to Hillpark’s Developing the Young Workforce Information evening on Wednesday 1st February. 

Part of the evening we will be hosting a Developing the Young Workforce Event to which all pupils and their parents/carers are invited to attend. We have invited a variety of exhibitors providing quality information regarding training opportunities, College & University applications / entry requirements and modern apprenticeships. This information will assist you and your child in making appropriate subject choices for their future career aspirations.
During the time available, you will have a chance to explore a variety of future pathways. Feel free to access the information stands in the street area / dining centre and chat to the professionals who will be there to provide advice and information. 
Examples of providers who have already confirmed their attendance include Strathclyde University, Glasgow Caledonian University, City of Glasgow College, Glasgow Kelvin College Carousel Training, Aitkins Global (our business partner), Impact Arts, Police Scotland and the Scottish Fire and Ambulance Services.  We have invited many more providers and look forward to more joining us on the night, so we hope there will be something for everyone. 

In addition to this, there will be information on the senior phase offering across many school subject areas. 
We hope you are able to attend as we believe that it is important for all young people and their parents/carers to have access to as much information as possible before making important decisions for their future. You are also welcome to attend the careers event if your child has indicated that they wish to leave school this summer.
	S5/6 Option Choice Process / Information Talk
(For those currently in S4/5)
	Assembly Hall: 
6.00pm - 6.30 pm

	Developing the Young Workforce Event / subject information from departments
	Street Area / Dining Centre: 
6.30pm - 7.00pm



We look forward to welcoming you on the evening, so please let me know by return if you will be attending.
Yours sincerely

Ms S. Crawford
S5 & S6 Depute Head
